
We are excited for our Open House this 

year and look forward to seeing you 

there! We plan to combine this evening 

with our Showcase so that the event will 

include our focus on the arts.  
 

Our Open House is scheduled as follows: 

 

May 15
th
 – Grades K – 2 

 

May 29
th
 – Grades 3 – 5 

 

There will be a daytime performance for 

students only, as well as an art walk to view 

artwork. 

 

The evening will involve Open House from 5 

– 6 PM with student performances beginning 

at 6:15. 

 

Please save the date! 
 


